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Bill Nittler
4590 South Julian St.
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Bill,

I thought I had answered this letter, but it is still lying on
my desk,(under a mountain of stuff). I'm sorry to have delayed
so long.

I also had to verify your repert with our chief engineer, as he
originated the broadcast during maintenance hours. At any rate,
you did indeed monitor KIRV, and we are pleased to receive and
acknowledge your letter (however long it takes us). Thank you
for writing.

Sincerely,
OAJ’/)O o~

Dick Yragavon {
Program Director

SOMETHING BEAUTIFUL IN THE AIR



